Steven Sepe

From: Edward Marianacci <dredmd@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 7:52 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee

Cc:Rep. Edwards, John G.Subject:Support Bill H. 5453

Dear Chair Shanley and members of the committee, I am writing in support of Bill H. 5453 for the following reasons:

Having the CRMC as a division of the Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management would insure that our coastal waters are properly protected by educated and well informed individuals. As a RI home owner who has access to nature walks along the Seapowet shore, I marvel at the natural beauty that is available to all citizens. Try an evening at Fogland beach with your family at sunset when the sky and water are apricot colored. I would want that protected by the right people.

Thank you.

Edward B. Marianacci, MD Tiverton,RI